
Red John PSH Community Liaison Group Newsletter 
 
 

Hi all, 

We promised in our 1st newsletter (August 2021) to provide a quarterly update until a more 

definitive timeline around the construction phase is finalised and the Community Liaison Group 

formed. 

Latest Position 

The project received formal planning consent in June of this year. 

A detailed report from the PLI can be found at http://www.energyconsents.scot/, using project 

reference ECU00000728. 

All key consents and licenses are now in place. 

We met with the Highland council planning department and intend to start work to discharge 

planning conditions in the new year. 

Moving Forward 

There are several factors that need to come together before a large hydro project of this nature can 

move to the construction phase. We are in discussions with a major development partner and hope 

to have arrangements in place in the coming months.  

We would not expect there to be any major mobilisation for at least 12 months, although we will 

keep the local community informed as this develops.  

The project has a grid connection date of summer 2027 and this is the completion target date for the 

development. 

Fish Farm 

We have remained in discussions with MOWI, and they are now moving the fish farm back to its 

original location.  It is anticipated that this will be the location that the fish farm will occupy once 

construction on Red John is complete. 

 Project Contacts 

Please feel free to contact us directly should you have any questions or queries relating to Red John. 

Ross McLaughlin, ILI Technical Adviser – rm@ili-energy.com 

Greig Templeton, ILI Project Planning Manager – gt@ili-energy.com 

Project Website – https://www.redjohnpsh.co.uk/ 
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